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URGENT – Is there any Newly Qualified Teacher in your school who:
- teaches any of: Design & Technology, Construction/Engineering, English/Drama, ICT, Maths, MFL, Science or Basic Skills, and who

- started teaching at the end of the Summer Term 2004 (i.e. before September 1st 2004)

Then they only have until 30th November 2004 to apply for repayment of their student loan, if they have not already done so.
Details are on the www.teachernet.gov.uk website:
www.teachernet.gov.uk/professionaldevelopment/careers/
becomingateacher/teachersloans/

Could Reps please copy this message immediately to any such NQTs in your school ?  NQTs should phone 0870 240 6298 straight away to ensure that the application is registered, and request details of how to apply on-line, in view of the imminent deadline.

NQTs who teach the above shortage subjects, but who did not start their contract until 1st September, can apply for repayment of loans up to November 2005, but the rules assume that someone who was working as a teacher in July is now in their second year of teaching !

Suffolk NUT has contacted the TTA, DfES and Secretary of State pointing out the stupidity of this rule and that many NQTs are employed for a few weels in the summer, before starting their NQT induction, but we have received no reply from any of them.  

The NUT alerted Suffolk LEA last year and they undertook to inform NQTs but we are not sure that the message has got through to everyone concerned.
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